Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 3:40 PM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time: 05/18/2022 3:40 pm

Response #: 99

Submitter ID: 47720

IP address: 2601:601:a081:bd70:€017:9107:2868:1b3b

Time to complete: 7 min., 34 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Hillwood
2. (o) Email
3. Ken Hunter
4, tiderips2000@yahoo.com
5. 05-19-2022
6. Building height and density.
7. The reason this city exists is because the people who live here did not want to live in Seattle. We don't want Seattle's high-density population. The only people to

gain are the developers. Our quality of life is the most important thing you can protect. Say no to big apartment buildings. Single family homes are worth
protecting. Seattle and King County have created the hole that they live in. Don't let that happen to Shoreline.
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



